
October 3, 2019 

 

 

Mr. Andrew Bunnell, Chairman 

Town of Arlington 

Redevelopment Board 

703 Massachusetts Ave. 

Arlington, Ma. 02476 

 

Re: 1207 – 1211 Massachusetts Ave., Extension Request 

 

Dear Mr. Bunnell: 

We are continuing to revise our proposal based on the feedback we have received from the Board, staff 
and residents. However, at this time we do not believe we will complete our work in time to return as 
scheduled later this month. 

Based on the above, we would like to  extend our hearing to December 16, 2019, which will provide 
time for us to complete our revisions and review with staff prior to this proposed meeting date.  

Therefore I respectfully request the Redevelopment Board grant this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Doherty, Trustee 

 


